From: I

Sent: Monday, 23 December 2013 2:43 PM

To: Standard Consultation

Subject: Feedback on changes in passing requirements for health professionals
Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing regarding feedback on passing requirements for health professionals.

I am a current graduate of RN and trying to pass my OET exam to register myself through
AHPRA. T have been sitting for OET exam many times for the past two years but unfortunately,
I couldn't pass all modules in one sitting. Despite having passed three modules in one sitting, |
missed different module all the time and thus, I couldn't registered myself. I believe I have
missed fourth module by a small margin.

After trying to pass English test exam many times, | believe that AHPRA should make changes
to pass health professionals. AHPRA should accept results which are very close to but slightly
below. It should also accept results of candidates who complete through multiple sittings as it
was before.

I am looking forward for your positive response. I hope these changes are considered and put in
to act as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,





